July 30th, 1932.

¥We L. MoGregor, ES(Qe,

President, The Canadian Chamber of Commerce,
The Board of Trade Building,
Hontreal.

Dear Mr. MoGregor:=
2%

I have your letter of July 27th
and fully sympathdse with its purpose. If you,
as President of the Canadisn Chamber of Commerce,
feel that I can be of any assistance to you in
influencing Canadisn opinion to urge upon
respective governments, Dominion, Provincial ami

dunicipal, the need for strict, but fair, economy,
I shall be only too happy to serve on the committee
you are foming.

Wishing you all success in this worthy work,
I am,

urs faithfully,

Principal.




